08/13/2021

Dear Parents,

This week, we left Europe to travel to Asia and discovered various countries such as China, India, Japan, and Vietnam.

Throughout the week, the children were able to listen to a variety of music from those countries. They could discover the sound of musical instruments such as the Koto, bamboo flute, sitar, and much more.

For Art, the students painted on red paper using their hands or a brush to make the Vietnamese flag. They also decorated a carton plate using the material of their choice: crayons, do.a.dot markers, and tissue paper to make a fan.

During playground time, to cool off, the children could play at the "water table" and observed boats floating and sinking. When the weather made us stay indoors, the children enjoyed Music and Movement and we practiced dancing "Indian Dance".

This summer went so fast! It's hard to believe that at the end of next week, we will be ready to start a new school year! The children are now used to the classroom's routine and to their teachers and friends. Everyone has enjoyed a great summertime and we thank you for your cooperation.

Next week, we will pack our coats, mittens, and boots to visit Antarctica for a short week as we will be closed at 2:30 on Thursday, and we will not open on Friday for Staff Professional Development.

We hope to see you at our Open House on Saturday, August 21st!

Have a great weekend with your family.

Mrs. Murielle, Ms. Lauren, Mrs. Mireya & Mrs. Madelayne